
 
Change in Ownership Letter 

 
KEDC 
904 Rose Road 
Ashland KY 41102  
Attention: Buffy Carter  
Subject: Change of Ownership 

 

Dear Buffy Carter, 

This letter is a formal request to retroactively update contract 10101045-PV-PIZZA-2024, held 
between KEDC and MRK Enterprises, Inc. dba Little Caesars Pizza. 

MRK Enterprises, Inc. dba Little Caesars Pizza has recently undergone an ownership change. The 
location and "Little Caesars Pizza" DBA will remain the same. We would like to transfer/assign 
the current contract from the previous owner, MRK Enterprises, Inc., to the new owner, Apricus 
QSR, LLC. Apricus QSR, LLC accepts all terms and conditions stated in the existing contract. 

We appreciate your prompt attention to this matter and are available to provide any additional 
documentation you may require. 

Sincerely,  

 

Jay Patel 
Chief of Staff  
Apricus Qsr, LLC 
Jay@CMG.TEAM 

972-415-2087 

 

  


